Some of my best childhood memories are from The Drama Studio and having the pleasure of being taught by Louise and Julie. I remember always laughing whilst being there and I know it must have been difficult to keep us all quiet at times! It was always a highlight of the week to have drama on a Friday, even from when I was around 10 years old and we were performing The Wizard of Oz and resorted to using a wig to represent Toto the dog! Thanks to The Drama Studio I was able to gain the courage to sing on stage for the first time and make a group of wonderful lifelong friends. I miss all the times at Viewforth church and its only ever fond memories that any of us can remember from being there. I really appreciate everything that Julie and The Drama Studio has done for me over the years, thank you so much and I hope the drama studio carries on for many more years! Laura Cruickshank

Laura is studying Film and Media at The University of Glasgow